Minutes of Planning Commission meeting held on January 13, 2016

Members present: Stewart Beattie, Peter Robertson, Bob Stelz, Lrucas Hughes, David Farnum
Members absent: Peter Berman, Paul Myers |
Others present: John LaVecchia

Chairman Stewart Beattie called the meeting to order at 7:25P.M.

The minutes of the December 9, 2015 meeting were unanimously approved on motion of Bob Stelz
seconded by David Farnum.

The draft Town Plan was discussed and Peter Robertson moved, and David Farnum seconded, to
approve the draft and forward it to BCRC for final review and preparation of a PDF. The motion was
unanimously approved.

There was discussion of Bromley's earlier plans for construction and the ZA advised that the project was

at a standstill.
There was brief discussion of the ongoing work at Johhny Seesaws.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:00P.M.




